
BUS LOBBY 
RELOCATION
The relocation of the Bus Lobby at Lancaster Mall is occuring this Monday, 
May 9th! The new lobby will be located by the BMO entrance for your 
convenience. Maps and schedules can be picked up at Newsmart.

If you require assistance, there is a phone by the BMO entrance to call an 
alternative method of transport.

lancastermall.ca


